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31 October 2023 

 

Codere Finance 2 (Luxembourg) S.A. (the "Issuer") and Codere New Topco S.A. ("Codere New 
Topco") hereby announce the following: 

 

The Auditor of the Issuer, Codere New Topco and its consolidated subsidiaries, has decided to 
decline to stand for re-election or re-appointment  

 

By a letter dated 23 October 2023, Ernst & Young, S.L. (“EY”) notified Codere New Topco of its decision 
to decline to stand for re-election or re-appointment as the independent registered public accounting 
firm for Codere New Topco and its consolidated subsidiaries (including the Issuer) (the "Group") for 
purposes of auditing the Group’s financial statements for the year ended 31 December 2023. 

The Audit Committee of Codere New Topco is currently seeking to appoint a new independent 
registered public accounting firm to act as independent auditor for the Group. 

Further information regarding the appointment of the new independent auditor will be announced in due 
course. 

 


